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Membership Coordinator: 
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Greetings, and welcome to the Janu-
ary, 2025 issue of Corvette Expres-
sions.   
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the holidays.  
Club members celebrated with a deli-
cious luncheon at Fornos of  Spain on 
December 14, organized by Activities 
Director, Bill Nagle. 
 
The next Corvette Express meeting 
will be held on Wednesday, February 5 
at 7:30pm.   
 
 
Lisa Force 
Newsletter Editor 
  
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

I hope everyone had a Merry 
Christmas or a Happy Hanukkah! I 
wish everyone a very Happy and 
Healthy New Year!  
 
Bill N. is busy working on events 
for next year, while his son and 
daughter-in -law were working on 
welcoming a new granddaughter 
into the family. Congratulations to 
Bill, Donna and their kids ! 
 
See you at the next meeting  
February 5th 
 

 
Howard 
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Club Activities for 2025 

 

Activities Committee: Howard and Joanna Fink, Lori Kane, John Murrell, Bill and Donna Nagle, Lynne and 
Dave Schneiderman, Al and Anita Quigley, and Bill and Carol Zide.   
 
June 8, 2025   Corvette Express Club Picnic 
  

Other activities and dates TBA.  Subject to change.  Please  mark these dates on your calendar.  Your Activi-
ties' Committee has put together an amazing line-up of fun things to do, and we will all look forward to your 
participation.  If you are unable to sign up at the meetings and want to attend, please contact the organizer or 
me.  Also, if you have signed up for an activity and cannot attend, please contact the organizer or me.  Watch 
for emails with details and reminders regarding each activity.  
 
Thank you,  
Bill Nagle, Activities' Chairperson  
908-415-1248 cell 
 
 

 
              January Birthdays 

Beatrice F. 
    1-10 

Thomas D. 
      1-14 

Sharon R. 
      1-22 

Allen A. 
    1-19 

Howard F. 
      1-27 
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Fornos of Spain - December 14 
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2024:  A Look Back 
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  Welcome Baby Ivy! 

 Bill and Donna N.  

received the best Christ-

mas present ever when 

they welcomed their 

 second grandchild at 

7:12am on December 25.  

Beautiful  

Ivy Madeline weighed in 

at 7lbs 14ozs, and  

20 3/4 inches long.  Con-

gratulations to all! 
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The next Corvette Express Club meeting   

will be at our new location,  

The Fort Monmouth Recreation Center,  

Room C 

2566 Guam Lane 

Tinton Falls, NJ    

Wednesday, February 5 at 7:30pm.  

 (The January meeting is canceled. )  

New members are always welcome. 


